
Week of  October 5-9, 2020 

Monday, 
October 5th 

 Rotation #2—2B 

Tuesday,  
October 6th 

 Rotation #2—2A 

Wednesday,  
October 7th 

 Rotation #2—2B 

 Virtual Post-Secondary Assembly during Period 5 for Grade 12 Students—detailed email will be sent to the        
students’ Gapps accounts outlining the agenda for the virtual assembly. 

Thursday,  
October 8th 

 Rotation #2—2A 

Friday, 
October 9th 

 Rotation #2—2B 

 Last Day for Rotation 2 

Week of October 12-16, 2020 (Rotation #3 begins) 

Monday  
October 12th 

 Thanksgiving Day—No classes—School Closed 

Tuesday,  
October 13th 

 Rotation #3—4A 
 

Wednesday,  
October 14th 

 Rotation #3—4B 
 

Thursday,  
October 15th 

 Rotation #3—4A 

Friday, 
October 16th 

 Rotation #3—4B 

Tel: (905)-294-1886  
Email: markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca  

Website:  
http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.ca 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER  
 

Parents/Guardians are reminded to report all late or absent notices to the Attendance Office by calling 905-294-1886, option 1 or emailing  
markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca.   Should your student be absent for 3 or more days, an extended absence form must be signed by each subject teacher,  

parent/guardian and the Vice-Principal prior to leaving for the absence.  

The 2019-2020 Yearbook class out did themselves with one of MDHS's best books ever! 

 
We have a limited quantity of available yearbooks from last year. If you did not purchase one already and are interested in a book, it's not too late 

Books are $50 and are first come first serve. Don't miss out on this rare opportunity to buy a book after delivery.   
 

All you have to do is email carey.howard@yrdsb.ca and notify me that you are interested in purchasing a book. Deadline to order is October 9th. 
I will get you set up to purchase through school cash online and we can figure out how to get the book to you (either by pick up in the office or 

delivered to the student in their class). Thank you for all your support!!!!  Ms. Carey Howard (Yearbook Advisor/Art Teacher) 
 

Message from Guidance 

Our Guidance Department will be posting bi-weekly newsletters on the opposite week as the Parent Bulletin  

under the Guidance section of the MDHS website. 

http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.edu.on.ca
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